Joan Yu

From: Laurie Danielson <es12556@telus.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 10:53 AM

To: Joan Yu; 'Jason Cao'

Subject: FW: AUC Bulletin 2023-01 - Stage 2 of round 2 consultation for potential changes to AUC Rule 012:
Noise Control

Attachments: AUC Bulletin 2023-01.pdf

You don't often get email from es12556@telus.net. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email has been sent from an external source. Confirm you recognize the sender's email address and
treat hyperlinks and attachments in this email with due care.

Hi Joan and Jason, | have not engaged on these proposed changes to AUC Rule 012 as it seems to me that none of them
would apply to the Regional Noise Management Plan case that represents activities within Alberta’s Industrial
Heartland.

If  am wrong on this, please let me know.
Regards,

Laurie

NCIA Office: 780 992 1463

Cell Phone: 780 819 9020
ncia.ab.ca

From: Crystal Carstens <Crystal.Carstens@auc.ab.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 10:26 AM

To: Undisclosed recipients:

Subject: AUC Bulletin 2023-01 - Stage 2 of round 2 consultation for potential changes to AUC Rule 012: Noise Control

Good morning,

The Alberta Utilities Commission has issued Bulletin 2023-01: Stage 2 of round 2 consultation for potential changes to
AUC Rule 012: Noise Control. Please see the attached bulletin.

Any feedback should be sent to Joan Yu at joan.yu@auc.ab.ca by May 15, 2023.

Thank you,

Crystal Carstens
Administrative Assistant
www.auc.ab.ca
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